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November 1, 2013

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Legislative Oversight Committee on Electric Utility Restructuring is in receipt
of your letter of October 25, 2013 and wishes to thank you for your response. The
Committee now better understands the amount of time you will require to fully
investigate the economic value of PSNH’s generation assets to its retail customers.
Even though it appears that you wifi not be able to complete such an investigation
by April 1, 2014, we do believe that the information and reports you detail in your
letter would be of great value to the New Hampshire General Court in its
deliberations during the upcoming legislative session.

Accordingly, the Committee modifies its earlier request to now ask for a preliminary
status report of your investigation by April 1, 2014, or earlier if feasible, that would
include at a minimum the Commission’s staff position on this issue, the associated
analysis of any independent consultants, and any recommendations for legislation
that may be needed to move the process forward.

Thank you for your offer of help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Representative David A. Borden, Chairman
Legislative Oversight Committee on Electric Utility Restructuring
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